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Fri, Apr 30th  Early Dismissal @ 1:30pm Mon, May 24th  Victoria Day – School Closed 
Fri, May 7th  Pro-D Day – School Closed Mon, May 31st  Pro-D Day – School Closed 
Fri, May 14th  Early Dismissal @ 1:30pm Mon, Jun 7th  Early Dismissal @ 1:30pm 
 

 

Don’t forget, EARLY DISMISSAL TOMORROW, FRIDAY 
APRIL 30th @ 1:30 PM!! 
 
In Memory of WCB Workers 
Yesterday you may have noticed our flag at half mast. Yesterday was the national day of Mourning for Persons Killed 
or Injured in the Workplace.  
  
This national memorial day gives Canadians an opportunity each year to remember workers killed, disabled or injured 
in the workplace, and workers afflicted with industrial disease. 
 

Our flag was also at half mast last week in honor of Prince Phillip. As part of the commonwealth, it is expected that all 
public flags respect and honor the Monarchy and have flags lowered until after the funeral. 

 
PAC NEEDS YOU!!! 
The PAC Wants You!!! If you are new to the school or new to the school experience, please consider taking on a more 
active role in your child’s schooling by becoming a part of PAC.  
 
Elections will be held at the May meeting. Please consider stepping up and taking on a PAC position. 
 
Our PAC president has completed his two terms and is not able to continue in that role according to the PAC 
constitution. A new president needs to be elected. There are other positions to fill as well. Schools need to have an 
operating PAC to be able to access Government Gaming Funds. Without a PAC we would miss out on thousands of 
dollars of grant money.  
 
The PAC Role in School: 
*to enhance the academic, social emotional and physical education of the students at Goldstone 
*to establish and promote a sense of community among the students, parents and staff of Goldstone 
*to link with the community as a whole 
 
To this end the PAC through its executive and associated committees sponsor a variety of parent education, 
fundraising, social and school development events. In addition, the PAC and parents provide support through their 
involvement in fundraising, the classroom, library, fieldtrips as well as other school events. 
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PAC Fundraising 

 
First Aid Hero 
First Aid Hero has their Red Cross Stay Safe and babysitting courses now online! Please be sure to enter 
the code GoldstonePAC for the school to earn $8.00 for each registration. 

 
Click the link here for the First Aid Hero Red Cross Stay Safe Course. 
Click the link here for the First Aid Hero Red Cross Babysitting Course.  

  

12” Hanging Basket 
Get ready for spring with a beautiful hanging basket! Each 12” hanging basket is $30.00 and the school will receive 
$7.00 for each basket purchased! The hanging basket deadline is Friday, April 30th! All you need to do is visit the link 
https://clearviewgardenshop.com/product/goldstone-park-elementary-pac-12-hanging-basket-fundraiser/ 
* Please enter your childs name for the “Name of team member I am supporting”  

 
Neufeld Farms 
Neufeld Farms sell prepackaged cookie dough, soups, pies and savory items. They are a busy family's best friend and 
keep grocery shopping trips to a minimum. You will be able to stock your freezer with ready-made meals.  
 
Click the link here for the order forms. The PAC will accept paper order forms with Cash or Cheque (made out to 
Goldstone Park PAC) as well as online ordering through the hotlunch site. If you are paying with paper forms please 
send them to school with your child and their teacher will bring them to the office 

 
COBS Bread – Panorama Location ONLY 
Raise the Dough Fundraiser at Panorama location. All you have to do is mention Goldstone Park Elementary when you 
purchase from COBS Bread Panorama and a portion of the sale will be donated to our school. This will be a year round 
fundraiser! 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/goldstonepark/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/2020-2021/Goldstone%20PAC%20FAH%20Registration%20Handout%20SS%20Fundraiser%202020.pdf#search=first%20aid
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/goldstonepark/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/2020-2021/Goldstone%20PAC%20FAH%20Registration%20Handout%20BBS%20Fundraiser%202020.pdf#search=first%20aid
https://clearviewgardenshop.com/product/goldstone-park-elementary-pac-12-hanging-basket-fundraiser/
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/goldstonepark/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/Neufeld%20Farms%20Spring%20-%20Goldstone%20Park%20PAC%20Fundraiser.pdf

